Notice is hereby given
in accordance with the
terms and provision
of the Texas Alcoholic
Beverage Code that
Lone Star Mineral
Development LLC dba
The Taqueria has filed
application for a Mixed
Beverage Permit to
be located at 39079
LBJ Blvd, Unit 14
Brownsville, Cameron
County, Texas. Lauren
A Dreyer-Manager/Pres/

Sec of said LLC.
02/07/2024 & 02/10/2024




